
Reference: FS445894556

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 22/2204/FUL

Address: St Clare Business Park And7 - 11 Windmill RoadHampton Hill

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings and erection of 1no. mixed use building between three and five storeys plus

basement in height, comprising 98no. residential flats (Class C3) and 1,172sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 1no.

three storey building comprising 893sq.m of commercial floorspace (Class E); 14no. residential houses (Class C3); and,

associated access, external landscaping and car parking.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Andrew Kirk

Address: 25 Wolsey Road Hampton Hill TW12 1QP

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I object the application for the following reasons: 

1: Development too high and is not in keeping with surrounding buildings. There are no other buildings higher than 3
floors in Hampton Hill village. 
2: Traffic already too bad with both adjoining roads Windmill Road and Holly road technically one way roads due to parked
cars, chicanes and single wide bridges. Cars regularly have to reverse or mount pavement to get past. With a school
being on Windmill road this can be very dangerous at times. 
3: Not enough parking spaces for development. Hampton Hill already does not have enough parking spaces with many
households having to park in different streets or on the high street. 
4: Stress on already busy doctors and dentists 

This development needs to have less flats, more car park spaces and a height matching surrounding buildings. . We then
need to have more doctors & dentists available for the extra 100-200 people that could be moving into the area.


